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21st March 2024 

Our ref: OM/083/KB 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Re: Behaviour, Celebration and Rewards 

Based on parent/carer feedback we have reviewed our behaviour and rewards strategies. We are doing this to 

achieve maximum celebration of the great work pupils are completing at GANF. 

The identified areas of negative behaviour are: 

• Uniform 

• Language 

• Absconding from class 

At GANF we understand the importance of ensuring that all sanctions are reasonable and proportionate to the 

circumstances. Furthermore, we carefully consider a range of factors including individual needs and age. GANF 

will be implementing as deemed appropriate Reflection and Re-engagement time (R&R) where pupils will have 

time to reflect on their actions and take learning from these moving forwards. 

GANF’s main focus is on positive behaviours, celebrations and rewards, as such we would like to hold a 

celebration afternoon at the end of each full term to celebrate the successes of pupils each term. 

This term we will be holding a celebration afternoon on Thursday 28th March 2024, where pupils will be taking 

part in a range of activities and serving party food to all pupils. If your child has a packed lunch, they are welcome 

to bring party food in to enjoy. Lunch will be served in class to celebrate the end of term. 

If you have any further queries or questions, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Ollie Maltby - Assistant Headteacher 
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